VWASTE MMANAGEMWMENT
May 14, 2010

Dave Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: TG-091933 (WUTC v. Waste Management of Washington, Inc. d/b/a Waste
Management Sno-King)

Dear Secretary Danner:

Enclosed please find substitute tariff pages 2, 6, 15,16,17,19,21,22, 24, 25, 28, 29, 34, 35, 36, 37, 38 and
39 for the above-identified rate filing by Waste Management of Washington, Inc. d/b/a Waste
Management Sno-King. These pages reflect a proposed settlement of this tariff filing that has been
agreed to by Commission Staff and Company personnel, and which we expect to present to the
Commissioners’ for approval at the Open Meeting on May 27, 2010. Please do not re-docket.

As you are aware, this filing was initially submitted in December 2009. In the interim, the Commission
ruled on a companion petition involving rule interpretation and application, the Company negotiated
new collective bargaining agreements, the price of fuel and the state B & O tax rate changed. Those
activities postponed the ability to finalize the proposed rates and, coupled with corrections made by Staff
in auditing the filing, resulted in rates that are higher in most cases than those originally requested, and
greater than the ones stated in the customer notices mailed in January.

Therefore, in transmitting these pages and pursuant to WAC 480-70-276, the Company also requests
Less Than Statutory Notice for an effective date of June 1, 2010. We are also asking for a waiver of the
customer notice rules in WAC 480-70-271. Instead, we seek approval to provide an insert in the next
billing to customers, and to work with Commission Staff on the form and substance of that insert.

Thank you for your attention to this matter,

Respectfully,

Mgl gl —

Michael A. Weinstein
Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area



